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Cell:  971-708-2921 

Email:  Kelsey.Anderson@tigard-or.gov 
 
 

Officer-Involved Shooting in Tigard 
 

Around 5:47 p.m. our officers were involved in a deadly shooting near SW Hall Blvd & SW Bonita 
Rd. A man was pronounced dead at the scene. No officers were injured. The Washington County 
Major Crimes Team is investigating, and any additional information will be released by the 
Washington County District Attorney's office. 
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